
 
 

 

September 19th, 2021 - 25TH Sunday in Ordinary Time  

E pi ph a ny  O f  Ou r Lo rd  Pa ri s h  
(Served by the Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate Conception) 

  3200 P3200 Pharmacy Avenue, Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5 

Phone Number: 416-499-2196        Fax Number: 416-499-2354          Email: epiphanyofourlordsc@archtoronto.org    

Website: www.epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Vigil) 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. (English) 

  11:00 a.m. (Italian) 

   1:00 p.m. (English) 

   7:00 p.m. (English) 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday  8:00 a.m. 

Tuesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Italian) 

Thursday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.  

Friday  8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Eng-Ital) 

Every First Friday 12:10 noon 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday to Saturday 6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.  

Monday              8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday to Friday        8:30 a.m. to   5:00 p.m. 

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP NOVENA  

Every Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. Mass 

ONE HOUR WITH JESUS 

Every Last Tuesdays after the 7:00 p.m. Mass 

CONFESSIONS 
 

First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Other Days: By Appointment. 
 

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK 

Please call or email the Parish office.  

LEGION OF MARY 

24 hours Praying of the  Rosary from 9am  (via Zoom) 

Every 1st & 3rd Saturday                                                                 

Please call Joseph at 647-987-4762 to join. 
 

BIBLE STUDY (ONLINE) 

Every 1st Monday at 7:00 p.m. (Resumes: September 13) 

Please email robichaudcm@gmail.com to participate. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Those interested to have their child baptized must call 

the Parish office for the registration requirements. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Couples engaged to be married must contact a priest 

one year in advance.  
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

Epiphany of Our Lord Catholic Academy  416-393-5378 

St. Henry Catholic  School         416-393-5395 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic School        416-393-5393 

Mary Ward Catholic Secondary  School    416-393-5544 

ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO 

416-934-0606      www.archtoronto.org 

 

PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Martin Cherumadathy, C.F.I.C.  
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Ronald Gene Generao, C.F.I.C.  
 

DEACON ASSISTANT 

Deacon Valentinus Danukarjanto  
SECRETARY 

Kim Miranda 
YOUTH MINISTER 

Ivan Skoko 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Open: Tuesday & Thursday  9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Closed: Saturday & Sunday 

CALL OR EMAIL FOR APPOINMENT 

 Monday-Wednesday-Friday  10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 



 

 

“Search for peace with God, with self, with others and pursue it eagerly.”  

For Parish updates, please visit our website at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       

download MyParish app on your Apple or Smartphone 

RCIA. Resumes October 4!  

If you are looking to fully 

realize your failth, walk 

with the Catholic Church, 

learn about Jesus and 

deepen your faith,  please join the Rite of                      

Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) program 

which begins on October 4. Now accepting                      

registration! For information, please call the                    

Parish office.  

Epiphany Youth Retreat 

  

Few more days left to register for the event! 
Please call or email the Parish office.                                   

A Registration Sheet can also be found at the 
front foyer. 

Feast Day of Blessed Luigi Monti  

This Wednesday, September 22nd,                  

is the Feast Day of Blessed Luigi 

Monti, Founder of the Congregation 

of the Sons of Immaculate              

Conception.  Please join us on this 

day with a special Mass celebration 

in his honour at 8:00 a.m., and for prayers and 

personal intentions through his intercession. 

Children’s Liturgy of the  Word 

Every Sunday,  9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. 

Children ages 5 to 12 are welcome 
to participate in the Liturgy                     
of the Word during the Sunday’s 
9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. English 
Masses and learn prayers,                         

songs and Bible readings simplified for children.                      
The Liturgy takes place at the Parish hall after                     
the Opening Prayers and return back into the 
Church at the Offertory. To volunteer for                     
the Children’s Liturgy, please call Janice at                     
416-886-1519.  Parents are welcome to attend.   

We thank the many                     
families who each month 
make it a practice of 
bringing non–perishable 
food as donations for the 

less fortunate in our community. Please leave 
your donation in the Food Drive basket in the 
front lobby from Mondays 6:30 a.m.                       
to 12:00 p.m., Tuesdays to Saturdays, 6:30 a.m.              
to 5:00 p.m., or Sundays after all Masses.                        
Please check the expiry date of the food that                    
you will donate.  

Grazie a tutte le famiglie che ogni mese usano       

portare cibi a lunga scadenza per i poveri della                   

comunità.  Vi preghiamo di deporre il vostro              

contributo nel cestino che troverete nell’atrio       

della chiesa , il lunedi dalle 6:30 am alle  12:00 pm,  

dal martedi al sabato dale 6:30 am alle 17:00 pm, o 

la domenica dopo la messa.  Si prega di controllare 

la scadenza dei cibi in scatola.  

Food Donation Drive, Sept. 15 - 30 

 For our life to be great, we 

need love and heroism. If we 

look to the crucified Jesus, we 

find both boundless love and the 

courage to give one’s life to the utmost, 

without half-measures.  ~ Pope Francis  

https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/


  

“Search for peace with God, with self, with others and pursue it eagerly.”  

 Candlelit Mass for the Deceased 

This Friday, September 24,                              
at 7:00 p.m., please write the 
names of your  deceased loved 
ones on the proper envelope and 
return it on the day when the 
Special Monthly Candlelit Mass 
for the Deceased is celebrated. 

Venerdi`, 24 Settembre ,                          

ore 19.00,  Messa  Speciale  Bilingue,                           

Per I Defunti Con Candeline Cese  

Vi preghiamo di scrivere  i nomi dei vostri                   

cari defunti sulle addette buste , e portarle il 

giorno  sopra citato, quando celebreremo la 

Messa mensile per i defunti.  

The 2021 Parish Ministry Conference is a            
virtual, interactive place where all in parish 
ministry can gather to pray, learn, and be                       
refreshed in understanding how every parish 
ministry is catechetical, and how we might go 
forward in the pandemic and post-pandemic 
context.   To join the email list and receive                 
updates about the conference, pleace click or 
go to   https://bit.ly/OFDFlocknote-SignUp                

To register for the conference, please click or 
go to https://whova.com/portal/registration/

archd_202109/ 

“Your Word is a Lamp to my feet                         
and a Light to my Path.”                                         

-  Psalm 119:105 

The Online Bible Study Group is held every             
Monday, at 7:00 p.m.  Please email Craig                             

at robichaudcm@gmail.com                                       
for information to participate.  

Bible Study Group 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of: 

† MARGHERITA CORNACCHIA  

 Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord;                     
And let perpetual light shine upon her. 

May she rest in peace. Amen.  

Divine Mercy Chaplet  

Every Friday, at 3:00 p.m.                     
the Divine Mercy Chaplet will 

be prayed for the intentions of 
the sick and dying. The prayers 

will be held in our Parish.                
Everyone is welcome                               

to participate  

Eucharistic Adoration   

 “Could you not spend one hour                         
before Me?”  - Matthew 26:40  

 

• Monday  

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.;                            

       8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday to Friday 

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.; 

       8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• Saturday  6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.      

 St. James in the second                    
reading says, “Where there is 
envy and selfish ambition, 
there will also be disorder and 

wickedness of every kind.” As stewards, we will 
often face the temptation to compare our gifts 
with those of others and seek recognition for our 
own talents. One way to combat this envy and 
ambition is to intentionally celebrate the talents of 
others for the gifts of our brothers and sisters are 
the gifts of the entire Body of Christ.  

Stewardship Reflection 

Parish Ministry Conference 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScKxe20vat8C1cvq0cbR3ihpLwbDqrH1P4SbkFMcAlJEWfdLA/viewform
https://whova.com/portal/registration/archd_202109/
https://whova.com/portal/registration/archd_202109/


               

“Search for peace with God, with self, with others and pursue it eagerly.”  

 

 

Please join us in welcoming    
Chris Theodore Calma 

Caleb Gabriola 

   into our Catholic community                                   
by the Sacrament of Holy Baptism.   

  Congratulations to the Parents & Godparents.  

 Worldwide Marriage Encounter   

The Virtual/Online Marriage Encounter 
experience is a skill-building                      
enrichment program designed                           
for  spouses and based on Catholic                       

values but open to couples of all faiths.                          
No group discussion. For information and                             
registration, please contact  Marge & Gerard 
McCauley at gerard.marge@rogers.com                           
or 905-792-1925.  

Vocation Seed 

 “Whoever wants to be first must                    
be last of all and servant of all.”                    
This life is the ministry of a priest, 

sister, brother or deacon. If you feel God                         
is calling you to one such vocation,                               
call Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, 
Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997. 

  Parish Goal: $61,200.00                                                    
Total Donations To Date: $58,957.66 

 Will you help us reach our                                            
ShareLife campaign goal? 

 “Our goal can be met, but only with your help.                    
I invite you to join today's generation of heroes 
by making a sacrificial gift to ShareLife. As you 
contemplate the blessings God has entrusted to 
you, please join me in giving to ShareLife to the 
best of your ability.”    -  Cardinal Thomas Collins 

 

October 3 is the next ShareLife Sunday.                             
Please give generously during the                                    

special collection or anytime at sharelife.org. 
 

Ci aiuterete a raggiungere l'obiettivo della                      
nostra campagna ShareLife? 

 "Il nostro obiettivo può essere raggiunto,                         
ma solo con il vostro aiuto. Vi invito a unirvi 
all'odierna generazione di eroi facendo una                    
donazione sacrificale a ShareLife. Mentre                       
contemplate le benedizioni che Dio vi ha affidato, 
vi prego di unirvi a me nel donare a ShareLife al 
meglio delle vostre possibilità". 

                                         - Cardinale Thomas Collins 

Il 3 Ottobre è la prossima Domenica ShareLife. 
Per favore, donate generosamente durante la 

raccolta speciale o in qualsiasi momento su 
sharelife.org. 

Annual Lasagna Drive 

Our Parish Outreach Ministry will 

be holding a  Lasagna Drive on the 

weekend of October 2nd & 3rd             

and appeals for your donation to purchase                   

lasagna for the Good Shepherd Centre on Queen 

Street which feeds over 1300 meals per day to the 

homeless. 

Due to Covid limitations, the Outreach Ministry 

was unable to hold their our semi-annual drive 

earlier this year and fell short of their usual 

monthly commitment. Nevertheless, a supply of  

400 trays of lasagna were sent to the centre for 

the eight-month period. Through your generous                            

contributions and God's grace,  the ministry aims 

to increase the supply with your gestures of                    

caring and sharing for those in need.   

Your support to this cause will be                                  

greatly appreciated.  

 

LASAGNA  

DRIVE 


